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Washington, DC 20555-0001 

SUBJECT: 
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 1 
Docket No. 50-346, License No. NPF-3 
Loss-of-Coolant Accident Reanalysis Schedule 

5501 North State Route 2 
Oak Harbor, Ohio 43449 

10 CFR 50.46 

419-321-7676 
Fax: 419-321-7582 

By letter dated August 19, 2013 (Accession No. ML 13231A020), FirstEnergy Nuclear 
Operating Company (FENOC) stated that the loss-of-coolant accident (LOCA) reanalysis 
for the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 1 (DBNPS) would be completed on 
or before December 15, 2014. By letter dated December 10, 2014(ML14345A115) 
FENOC notified the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) of a schedule delay and an 
expected completion date of July 31, 2015. 

The schedule for the LOCA reanalysis for DBNPS has been further delayed and the 
r~vised expected completion date is now June 15, 2016. 

There are no regulatory commitments contained in this letter. If there are any questions 
or if additional information is required, please contact Mr. Thomas A. Lentz, Manager­
Fleet Licensing at (330) 315-6810. 

Sincerely, 

Brian D. Boles 

cc: NRC Region Ill Administrator 
Nuclear Reactor Regulation Project Manager 
NRC Resident Inspector 
Utility Radiological Safety Board 


